Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
10 July 2024

Conference Call

Members Present:  Christopher Short, Brian Gonzalez, Roberta McHatton, Horacio Pugliese, Theo Petrides
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)

Member(s) or Staff Absent or Excused:  None
Other Members:  None

Start Time: 
1:30 PM EDT

Close Time: 
2:45 PM EDT
Old Business
Future ILDA Conference Planning: Conference invites have been sent to ILDA membership.  There are currently 29 confirmed attendees.  July 15th is the end of early registration.  There are no known concerns from a planning perspective nor technical concerns.
Awards:  Patrick Murphy indicated that he recently posted the 2023 award winners to YouTube as this was missed earlier in the year.
Special Achievement Award:  Patrick Murphy sent the Board a write-up for two ILDA members for their efforts.  This was read aloud during the meeting by Brian Gonzalez.
Motion:  Brian Gonzalez moved to vote to approve a Special Achievement Award (SAA) as written.  The motion was unanimously approved by all Board members.
Laser Safety Education:  Roberta McHatton and Patrick Murphy briefly discussed their course efforts to support refreshing prior student's knowledge and/or repeating the course if they previously didn't pass their courses.
E-Stop:  Horacio Pugliese discussed his recent reviews of various technical approaches to e-stop implementations among manufacturers.  The Board discussed a way forward to getting a path forward to standardize / harmonize e-stop standards and/or functionality.
Category A Laser Show – Patrick Murphy had previously asked the Board to vote the Category A draft as an official ILDA laser show standard.  The Board discussed the merits of approving the standard now versus waiting for the General Business Meeting at the upcoming ILDA conference.  The Board agreed to wait for the General Business Meeting.
New Business
There were no new business topics raised during this meeting.
MOTION to Close:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzalez and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
